
Dear Joyce, 

This is our first year with the Town Planner and we are extremely pleased
with the results! Since the ad come out in the calendar, our business has
increased about 20%.

I like the coupons and the large spaces to document with the events. We
like the fact that we are part of this community project, and have just
secured our renewal for 2011.secured our renewal for 2011.

Thank You,
Beverly Capel
Office Mgr.
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